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Dear Parents/Carers,

Your child has a part in our Christmas production of The Greatest
Showman.

To make the show more professional we would like to use face paints on
some of the children.

If your child is allergic to face paints please let us know. If you do not

notify us we will assume that it is okay for your child to have their face
painted.

Thank you for your continued support.

Regards,
Year 3 team
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